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First Announcement 
 
 
Dear collaborators, 
 
 
We are organising an EXL Collaboration meeting in Liverpool on 22-23 June 2004. 
 
The aims of this meeting are: 
 
1) To report on and discuss the status of the EXL Joint Research Activity of the EURONS FP6 
Integrated Infrastructure Initiative and how to progress. 
 
2) To report on and discuss the status of the EXL Letter of Intent at FAIR in view of the need to 
write a Technical Design Report by the end of 2004. 
 
3) To discuss the programme of quasi-free scattering measurements at GSI with the aim of 
designing a prototype detection set-up and submitting experiment proposals to the GSI EA. 
 
The meeting will start in the morning of Tuesday 22nd June with the EURONS JRA discussions, 
followed in the afternoon by the LoI at FAIR agenda. The second day will be devoted to the quasi-
free scattering discussions. The meeting will end around mid-afternoon on Wednesday 23rd June. 
A tentative programme is attached. 
  
Although we are distributing this announcement widely, through the EXL-EURONS, EXL-NUSTAR 
and R3B-NUSTAR mailing lists (apologies if you receive it several times), our intention is to keep 
the meeting informal to encourage the discussions. Thus we request that each institute only sends 
a couple of representatives to the meeting. 
 
To help us organise the meeting we ask participants to register as soon as possible and no later 
than Friday 5th June by returning the enclosed registration form, which also contains information 
on travel and accommodation. 
 
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Liverpool, 
 
Marielle Chartier (chartier@liverpool.ac.uk) 
Hans Emling (h.emling@gsi.de) 
Oleg Kiselev (kisselev@gsi.de) 
Roy Lemmon (r.c.lemmon@dl.ac.uk) 
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